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January 8, 2015
Subject: New Scholarship Sponsorship Opportunity
CFL NDIA Members,

Thanks to your generosity, the CFL NDIA Chapter has contributed over $70,000 towards STEM/college
scholarships over the past 10+ years. These scholarships have gone to outstanding JROTC cadets at
local high schools and Air Force ROTC and Army ROTC cadets at UCF.

The primary source of funding has been the proceeds from the annual I/ITSEC golf tournament. As
these proceeds have dropped in recent years, we are looking for additional sources of funding to
maintain the same generous funding level for our scholarships. Therefore we are offering the
opportunity for two (2) NDIA member company sponsorships for each local NDIA luncheon. There are
six (6) planned luncheons for Calendar Year 2015 meaning 12 sponsorship opportunities for the year for
a contribution of $250 per company sponsorship. With this contribution you will receive:

Your company logo in the luncheon program

Acknowledgement at the luncheon and on the CFL NDIA web-site

Opportunity to leave a 1-page marketing sheet on the tables (provided by the sponsor)
2 free sponsoring company attendees with seats at the head table

We hope you will partner with us in support of this worthy cause. The schedule for the 2015 NDIA
Luncheons is as follows:

January 21, 2015 (LtGen (Ret.) Larry Farrell, President, NDIA)
March 26, 2015 (AFAMS speaker)

May 21, 2015 (PEO STRI speaker)

July 23, 2015 (STTC speaker)

September 17, 2015 (NAWC TSD speaker)

November 5, 2015 (USMC PM TRASYS speaker)

Please contact Trevor Huth (trevor.huth@engilitycorp.com and 407.965.2807) to request a sponsorship
date or with any related questions.

Sincerely,
/M Dlpasll

Joe O’Connell, COL, USA (Ret)
President, Central Florida Chapter, NDIA



